
 
 
 

The Memorial Committee met on Friday July 18 at 8:30 am. 
 

 Members present, Carol Suring, Becky Jenko, and Erika Schindel 
 We opened with prayer. 
 Discussion was held on updating the Memorial scrapbook and what photos are 
still needed. 
 Discussion on clearing undesignated funds, if any items are needed within our 
congregation or building, or grounds. We are open to suggestions. 
 Discussion on Technology Equipment funds and where to use it. 
 Discussion on Pews and the funds designated for them. 
 
We closed with the Lord’s Prayer. 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Erika Schindel 
Committee Chair 

 


